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Still Me
Still Me by Jojo Moyes: Conversation Starters Still Me, Jojo Moyes
latest novel, continues the life of Louisa Clark from her previous
novels, Me Before You and After You. Loisa Clark is new to the Big
Apple and ready to begin her life once more while keeping her
relationship with Ambulance Sam despite the distance. Louis must learn
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to tiptoe around New York's high society while learning what matters
to her the most. Still Me by Jojo Moyes is the latest from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author. Jojo Moyes continues to write thrilling
novels in Essex, England. A Brief Look Inside: EVERY GOOD BOOK
CONTAINS A WORLD FAR DEEPER than the surface of its pages. The
characters and their world come alive, and the characters and its
world still live on. Conversation Starters is peppered with questions
designed to bring us beneath the surface of the page and invite us
into the world that lives on. These questions can be used to Create
Hours of Conversation: - Promote an atmosphere of discussion for
groups - Foster a deeper understanding of the book - Assist in the
study of the book, either individually or corporately - Explore unseen
realms of the book as never seen before Disclaimer: This book you are
about to enjoy is an independent resource meant to supplement the
original book. If you have not yet read the original book, we
encourage you to before purchasing this unofficial Conversation
Starters.

One Plus One
"When childhood friend Victoria rejects his love, Jeremy takes his
life on his twentieth birthday. On his twenty-first birthday, he wakes
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to find Victoria holding his hand, blissfully in love with him. Jeremy
can't remember the previous year, but he savors the miracle of waking
up alongside the woman he loves. The next time he wakes, two years
have passed and Jeremy is now a spectator of his own life. Victoria
has given him a child, but the man alongside her is a cruel,
egotistical, seemingly unknowable Jeremy. Is it amnesia? Insanity? Or
has Jeremy been cursed for his selfish, destructive act?" -- p. [4] of
cover.

Me Myself & Him
A NATIONAL BESTSELLER “Exquisite and harrowing.” —New York Times Book
Review “This electrifying, gorgeously written memoir will hold you
captive until the last word.” —People NAMED A BEST FALL BOOK BY People
* Refinery29 * Entertainment Weekly * BuzzFeed * NPR’s On Point * Town
& Country * Real Simple * New York Post * Palm Beach Post * Toronto
Star * Orange Country Register * Bustle * Bookish * BookPage * Kirkus*
BBC Culture* Debutiful A daughter’s tale of living in the thrall of
her magnetic, complicated mother, and the chilling consequences of her
complicity. On a hot July night on Cape Cod when Adrienne was
fourteen, her mother, Malabar, woke her at midnight with five simple
words that would set the course of both of their lives for years to
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come: Ben Souther just kissed me. Adrienne instantly became her
mother’s confidante and helpmate, blossoming in the sudden light of
her attention, and from then on, Malabar came to rely on her daughter
to help orchestrate what would become an epic affair with her
husband’s closest friend. The affair would have calamitous
consequences for everyone involved, impacting Adrienne’s life in
profound ways, driving her into a precarious marriage of her own, and
then into a deep depression. Only years later will she find the
strength to embrace her life—and her mother—on her own terms. Wild
Game is a brilliant, timeless memoir about how the people close to us
can break our hearts simply because they have access to them, and the
lies we tell in order to justify the choices we make. It’s a
remarkable story of resilience, a reminder that we need not be the
parents our parents were to us.

Honeymoon in Paris
New York Times bestselling romance author Jude Deveraux makes her
debut in the world of mystery with a story of old secrets, deadly
grudges and an improbable group of friends who are determined to
uncover the truth regardless of the consequences… Sara Medlar is a
household name in romance, with millions of books sold. But lately,
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retirement has been boring her and she’s found herself back in her
hometown of Lachlan, Florida, remodeling the grand old mansion she’d
admired as a child. It’s much too big for her alone, but she’d die
before letting anyone in town know that. Then Sara’s niece Kate is
offered a job in Lachlan—a start in what could be a very successful
career in real estate. She accepts immediately, but with so little
saved up, she’ll have to approach her estranged yet incredibly famous
aunt for a place to stay while she gets herself settled. But when she
arrives at Sara’s home, she finds she’s not the only long-term
houseguest. Jackson Wyatt already has his own room, and though it’s
impossible to deny his good looks and charm—he’s clearly got her aunt
wrapped around his finger—she’s also never met anyone who irritates
her quite like Jack does. However, when two skeletons are accidentally
uncovered in the quiet town, this unlikely trio is suddenly thrust
together by a common goal: to solve a mystery everyone else seems
eager to keep under wraps. United by a sense of justice and the desire
to right old wrongs, Sara, Kate and Jack will have to dig into
Lachlan’s murky past to unravel the small town’s dark secrets and work
to bring the awful truth to light.

She's With Me
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From the New York Times bestselling author of The Giver of Stars,
discover the love story that captured over 20 million hearts in Me
Before You, After You, and Still Me. Louisa Clark arrives in New York
ready to start a new life, confident that she can embrace this new
adventure and keep her relationship with Ambulance Sam alive across
several thousand miles. She steps into the world of the superrich,
working for Leonard Gopnik and his much younger second wife, Agnes.
Lou is determined to get the most out of the experience and throws
herself into her new job and New York life. As she begins to mix in
New York high society, Lou meets Joshua Ryan, a man who brings with
him a whisper of her past. Before long, Lou finds herself torn between
Fifth Avenue where she works and the treasure-filled vintage clothing
store where she actually feels at home. And when matters come to a
head, she has to ask herself: Who is Louisa Clark? And how do you find
the courage to follow your heart--wherever that may lead? Funny,
romantic, and poignant, Still Me follows Lou as she discovers who she
is and who she was always meant to be--and learns to live boldly in
her brave new world.

Still Me
A “haunting debut: suspenseful, atmospheric, and completely riveting”
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(Megan Miranda, New York Times bestselling author of All the Missing
Girls) about a young woman who returns home to care for her ailing
mother and begins to dig deeper into her sister’s unsolved murder.
Sixteen years ago, Sylvie’s sister, Persephone, never came home. Out
late with the boyfriend she was forbidden to see, Persephone was
missing for three days before her body was found—and years later, her
murder is still unsolved. In the present day, Sylvie returns home to
care for her estranged mother, Annie, as she undergoes treatment for
cancer. Prone to unexplained “Dark Days” even before Persephone’s
death, Annie’s once-close bond with Sylvie dissolved in the weeks
after their loss, making for an uncomfortable reunion all these years
later. Adding to the discomfort, Persephone’s former boyfriend is now
a nurse at the cancer center where Annie is being treated. Sylvie has
always believed Ben was responsible for the murder—but she carries her
own guilt about that night, guilt that traps her in the past while the
world goes on around her. As she navigates the complicated
relationship with her mother, Sylvie begins to uncover the secrets
that fill their house—and what really happened the night Persephone
died. The Winter Sister is a “bewitching” (Kirkus Reviews) portrayal
of the complex bond between sisters, between mothers and daughters
alike, and “will captivate you from suspenseful start to surprising
finish” (Kathleen Barber, author of Are You Sleeping).
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The Horse Dancer
New York Times bestselling romance author Jude Deveraux continues her
breakout Medlar Mystery series with a twisted tale of guilt and
revenge… The small town of Lachlan, Florida, was rocked last year when
two bodies were uncovered in the roots of a fallen tree. Despite their
lack of investigative experience, Sara Medlar; her niece, Kate; and
Jack Wyatt found themselves at the center of the mystery, working
together to reveal the truth behind a decades-old secret in the sleepy
town. After a narrow escape, they vowed to never again involve
themselves in something so dangerous—until Janet Beeson is murdered.
When Janet’s body is discovered, everyone is shocked by the violence
of the attack. The sweet little old woman has been shot, stabbed and
poisoned, but no one can imagine who would want to harm one of the
town’s kindest, most helpful residents. Sara, Kate and Jack are
determined to leave this case to the professionals. But they are soon
bombarded by townspeople eager to tell their stories and clear their
names with the trio who solved the Morris murders. Even the sheriff is
hoping they’ll lend their skills to a crime that seems to have no
explanation and no motive. And once the town gets talking, they begin
to see that there are more secrets buried in quiet Lachlan than anyone
could have imagined…
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Me Before You
A fast, funny, deeply hilarious debut--The Glitch is the story of a
high-profile, TED Talk-ing, power-posing Silicon Valley CEO and mother
of two who has it all under control, until a woman claiming to be a
younger version of herself appears, causing a major glitch in her
overscheduled, overstaffed, overworked life. Shelley Stone, wife,
mother, and CEO of the tech company Conch, is committed to living her
most efficient life. She takes her "me time" at 3:30 a.m. on the
treadmill, power naps while waiting in line, schedules sex with her
husband for when they are already changing clothes, and takes a men's
multivitamin because she refuses to participate in her own oppression.
But when she meets a young woman also named Shelley Stone who has the
same exact scar on her shoulder, Shelley has to wonder: Is she finally
buckling under all the pressure? Completely original, brainy, and
laugh-out-loud funny, The Glitch introduces one of the most memorable
characters in recent fiction and offers a riotous look into work,
marriage, and motherhood in our absurd world.

After You
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INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER The bestselling author of The Simple Wild and
Keep Her Safe and “master of steamy romance” (Kirkus Reviews) delivers
a sizzling novel about an ambitious and high-powered executive who
reconnects with her first love: the boy who broke her heart. Life is a
mixed bag for Piper Calloway. On the one hand, she’s a twenty-nineyear-old VP at her dad’s multibillion-dollar real estate development
firm, and living the high single life with her two best friends in a
swanky downtown penthouse. On the other hand, she’s considered a pair
of sexy legs in a male-dominated world and constantly has to prove her
worth. Plus she’s stuck seeing her narcissistic ex-fiancé—a fellow
VP—on the other side of her glass office wall every day. Things get
exponentially more complicated for Piper when she runs into Kyle
Miller—the handsome new security guard at Calloway Group, and
coincidentally the first love of her life. The guy she hasn’t seen or
heard from since they were summer camp counselors together. The guy
from the wrong side of the tracks. The guy who apparently doesn’t even
remember her name. Piper may be a high-powered businesswoman now, but
she soon realizes that her schoolgirl crush is still alive and strong,
and crippling her concentration. What’s more, despite Kyle’s distant
attitude, she’s convinced their reunion isn’t at all coincidental, and
that his feelings for her still run deep. And she’s determined to make
him admit to them, no matter the consequences.
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The Winter Sister
I Am Still Me is a collection of poems written by the author as a way
to encourage people that even though someone has a condition, they can
still do things. Although there are some poems about dementia, the
book doesnt focus on it. There is a wide variety of poems pertaining
to life, nature, and stories within a poem. The photographs within the
book were also taken by the author.

Did I Mention I Miss You?
THE INTERNATIONAL PHENOMENON, ME BEFORE YOU, WHICH HAS SOLD OVER 8
MILLION COPIES WORLD WIDE AND IS NOW A FILM STARRING EMILIA CLARKE AND
SAM CLAFLIN TOGETHER WITH THE NUMBER ONE BESTSELLING SEQUEL AFTER YOU
IN ONE EBOOK Me Before You Lou Clark knows lots of things. She knows
how many footsteps there are between the bus stop and home. She knows
she likes working in The Buttered Bun tea shop and she knows she might
not love her boyfriend Patrick. What Lou doesn't know is she's about
to lose her job or that knowing what's coming is what keeps her sane.
Will Traynor knows his motorcycle accident took away his desire to
live. He knows everything feels very small and rather joyless now and
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he knows exactly how he's going to put a stop to that. What Will
doesn't know is that Lou is about to burst into his world in a riot of
colour. And neither of them knows they're going to change the other
for all time. After You Lou Clark has lots of questions. Like how it
is she's ended up working in an airport bar, spending every shift
watching other people jet off to new places. Or why the flat she's
owned for a year still doesn't feel like home. Whether her close-knit
family can forgive her for what she did eighteen months ago. And will
she ever get over the love of her life. What Lou does know for certain
is that something has to change. Then, one night, it does. But does
the stranger on her doorstep hold the answers Lou is searching for or just more questions? Close the door and life continues: simple,
ordered, safe. Open it and she risks everything. But Lou once made a
promise to live. And if she's going to keep it, she has to invite them
in . . . ***** 'A tender, funny and hopeful look at love, grief and
life. Bumper box of tissues required' Stylist 'Poignant . . .
heartfelt . . . Me Before You, at its heart, is about two people who
properly listen to each other; it is something good' The Independent
on Sunday 'Funny, sad and wise, you'll be using a hankie as a
bookmark' Mail on Sunday 'With its twisty plot, characters you fall in
love with, weepy bits and witty bits, this is pretty much perfect'
Glamour
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The Nantucket Inn
Bestselling author Jojo Moyes brings us a charming and heart-warming
short story in association with Quick Reads. Nell is twenty-six and
has never been to Paris. She has never even been on a weekend away
with her boyfriend. Everyone knows she is just not the adventurous
type. But, when her boyfriend doesn't turn up for their romantic minibreak, Nell has the chance to prove everyone wrong. Alone in Paris,
Nell meets the mysterious moped-riding Fabien and his group of
carefree friends. Could this turn out to be the most adventurous
weekend of her life? Praise for Jojo Moyes: 'Beautifully written' The
Sun 'A heartbreaking, laugh-out-loud, roller coaster' Sunday Express
'Raw, funny, real and sad, this is storytelling at its best' Marie
Claire Jojo Moyes is a novelist and a journalist. She worked at the
Independent for ten years before leaving to write full time. Her
previous novels have all been critically acclaimed and include The
Ship of Brides, Foreign Fruit, The Last Letter From Your Lover, winner
of Spring 2012's most popular Richard and Judy Book Club title Me
Before You, top ten bestseller The Girl you Left Behind and her most
recent novel, number one bestseller The One Plus One. She lives in
Essex with her husband and their three children.
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The Peacock Emporium
One last chance for love. It's been a year since Eden last spoke to
Tyler. She remains furious with him for his abrupt departure last
summer but has done her best to move on with her life at college in
Chicago — and she's finally over Tylerright? As school breaks up for
the summer, she's heading back to Santa Monica, but she's not the only
one who decides to come home Despite their breakup, Tyler's determined
to rekindle what they once had. Having been left behind to deal with
the aftermath of their bombshell revelation and a family torn apart,
Eden's not sure she can forgive him. Now she must search her heart and
decide if Tyler is worth the risk once and for all. Did I Mention I
Miss You? is the explosive finale to Wattpad senstation Estelle
Maskame's DIMILY trilogy: three unforgettable summers of secrets,
heartbreak, and forbidden romance.

The Ship of Brides
From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of Me Before You, After
You, and Still Me, a novel about a lost girl and her horse, the
enduring strength of friendship, and how even the smallest choices can
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change everything When Sarah’s grandfather gives her a beautiful horse
named Boo—hoping that one day she’ll follow in his footsteps to join
an elite French riding school, away from their gritty London
neighborhood—she quietly trains in city’s parks and alleys. But then
her grandfather falls ill, and Sarah must juggle horsemanship with
school and hospital visits. Natasha, a young lawyer, is reeling after
her failed marriage: her professional judgment is being questioned,
her new boyfriend is a let-down, and she’s forced to share her house
with her charismatic ex-husband. Yet when the willful fourteen-yearold Sarah lands in her path, Natasha decides to take the girl under
her wing. But Sarah is keeping a secret—a secret that will change the
lives of everyone involved forever.

Summary of Still Me by Jojo Moyes: Conversation Starters
WITH FEATURETTES FROM NICHOLAS SPARKS AND THE MOVIE CAST, DELETED
SCENES, MUSIC VIDEO, AND MORE! IN THEATERS OCTOBER 17, 2014! Starring
Michelle Monaghan, James Marsden, Luke Bracey, and Liana Liberator
"Everyone wanted to believe that endless love was possible. She'd
believed in it once, too, back when she was eighteen." In the spring
of 1984, high school students Amanda Collier and Dawson Cole fell
deeply, irrevocably in love. Though they were from opposite sides of
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the tracks, their love for one another seemed to defy the realities of
life in the small town of Oriental, North Carolina. But as the summer
of their senior year came to a close, unforeseen events would tear the
young couple apart, setting them on radically divergent paths. Now,
twenty-five years later, Amanda and Dawson are summoned back to
Oriental for the funeral of Tuck Hostetler, the mentor who once gave
shelter to their high school romance. Neither has lived the life they
imagined . . . and neither can forget the passionate first love that
forever changed their lives. As Amanda and Dawson carry out the
instructions Tuck left behind for them, they realize that everything
they thought they knew -- about Tuck, about themselves, and about the
dreams they held dear -- was not as it seemed. Forced to confront
painful memories, the two former lovers will discover undeniable
truths about the choices they have made. And in the course of a
single, searing weekend, they will ask of the living, and the dead:
Can love truly rewrite the past?

A Willing Murder
For fans of Jojo Moyes's New York Times bestseller Me Before You and
After You— an irresistible eBook-only novella and compelling prequel
to her new novel, The Girl You Left Behind At the heart of Jojo Moyes'
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heartbreaking new novel, The Girl You Left Behind, are two haunting
love stories—that of Sophie and Édouard Lefèvre in France during the
First World War, and, nearly a century later, Liv Halston and her
husband David. Honeymoon in Paris takes place several years before the
events to come in The Girl You Left Behind when both couples have just
married. Sophie is swept up in the glamour of Belle Époque Paris but
discovers that loving a celebrated artist like Édouard Lefèvre brings
undreamt of complications. Following in Sophie's footsteps a hundred
years later, Liv, after a whirlwind romance, finds her Parisian
honeymoon is not quite the romantic getaway she had been hoping for. .
. . This enchanting self-contained story will have you falling in love
with both young brides, and with Paris then and now, and it is the
perfect appetizer for the The Girl You Left Behind, a spellbinding
story of love, devotion, and passion in the hardest of times. Bonus:
Includes a sneak peek from The Girl You Left Behind and Moyes’s
previous novel, Me Before You.

A Justified Murder
Look out for Jojo’s new book, Paris for One and Other Stories,
available now. One single mom. One chaotic family. One quirky
stranger. One irresistible love story from the#1 New York Times
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bestselling author of Me Before You and After You. American audiences
have fallen in love with Jojo Moyes. Ever since she debuted Stateside
she has captivated readers and reviewers alike, and hit the New York
Times bestseller list with the word-of-mouth sensation Me Before You.
Now, with One Plus One, she’s written another contemporary oppositesattract love story. Suppose your life sucks. A lot. Your husband has
done a vanishing act, your teenage stepson is being bullied, and your
math whiz daughter has a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity that you can’t
afford to pay for. That’s Jess’s life in a nutshell—until an
unexpected knight in shining armor offers to rescue them. Only Jess’s
knight turns out to be Geeky Ed, the obnoxious tech millionaire whose
vacation home she happens to clean. But Ed has big problems of his
own, and driving the dysfunctional family to the Math Olympiad feels
like his first unselfish act in ages . . . maybe ever. One Plus One is
Jojo Moyes at her astounding best. You’ll laugh, you’ll weep, and when
you flip the last page, you’ll want to start all over again. From the
Hardcover edition.

The Girl You Left Behind
The popular actor offers an account of his life, from his early acting
career and his rise to stardom as Superman, to the devastating
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horseback-riding accident that left him paralyzed and his struggle to
rebuild his life

Wishes and Wellingtons
From the New York Times bestselling author of The Giver of Stars,
discover the love story that captured over 20 million hearts in Me
Before You, After You, and Still Me. Louisa Clark arrives in New York
ready to start a new life, confident that she can embrace this new
adventure and keep her relationship with Ambulance Sam alive across
several thousand miles. She steps into the world of the superrich,
working for Leonard Gopnik and his much younger second wife, Agnes.
Lou is determined to get the most out of the experience and throws
herself into her new job and New York life. As she begins to mix in
New York high society, Lou meets Joshua Ryan, a man who brings with
him a whisper of her past. Before long, Lou finds herself torn between
Fifth Avenue where she works and the treasure-filled vintage clothing
store where she actually feels at home. And when matters come to a
head, she has to ask herself: Who is Louisa Clark? And how do you find
the courage to follow your heart--wherever that may lead? Funny,
romantic, and poignant, Still Me follows Lou as she discovers who she
is and who she was always meant to be--and learns to live boldly in
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her brave new world.

The Giving Tree
Jojo’s new book, Still Me, the next book featuring Louisa Clark from
Me Before You and After You, is available now! “We all lose what we
love at some point, but in her poignant, funny way, Moyes reminds us
that even if it’s not always happy, there is an ever after.” —Miami
Herald “You’re going to feel uncomfortable in your new world for a
bit. But I hope you feel a bit exhilarated too. Live boldly. Push
yourself. Don’t settle. Just live well. Just live. Love, Will.” How do
you move on after losing the person you loved? How do you build a life
worth living? Louisa Clark is no longer just an ordinary girl living
an ordinary life. After the transformative six months spent with Will
Traynor, she is struggling without him. When an extraordinary accident
forces Lou to return home to her family, she can’t help but feel she’s
right back where she started. Her body heals, but Lou herself knows
that she needs to be kick-started back to life. Which is how she ends
up in a church basement with the members of the Moving On support
group, who share insights, laughter, frustrations, and terrible
cookies. They will also lead her to the strong, capable Sam
Fielding—the paramedic, whose business is life and death, and the one
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man who might be able to understand her. Then a figure from Will’s
past appears and hijacks all her plans, propelling her into a very
different future. . . . For Lou Clark, life after Will Traynor means
learning to fall in love again, with all the risks that brings. But
here Jojo Moyes gives us two families, as real as our own, whose joys
and sorrows will touch you deeply, and where both changes and
surprises await.

Standard Deviation
Moving to a new town to escape her dark past, Amelia Collins is
determined to keep her head down and finish her senior year. But her
plan is proving difficult when she runs into Aiden Parker - the
school's hottest bad boy. Initially she can't imagine anyone worse
than Aiden - his good looks can't possibly excuse his bad attitude.
But soon she'll realise there's more to him than meets the eye. Now,
Amelia needs to find a way to survive senior year and not get
distracted by Aiden - or his gorgeous best friend, and complete
player, Mason. With new friends, rivalries, love triangles and
hilarious pranks, she has enough to deal with - that is until her past
comes back to haunt her . . .
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Paris For One
In small towns, no one lets the facts get in the way of juicy gossip…
Terri Rayburn is a girl with a reputation. She doesn’t deserve it, but
having grown up on the outskirts of Summer Hill, Virginia, she knows
how small towns work. The only way to deal with vicious gossip is to
ignore it. So she keeps to herself as she runs the summer resort on
Lake Kissel. When she returns home from a short trip to find a
handsome stranger living in her house, she smells a rat. Someone is
trying to fix her up, and she has to admit that Nate Taggert is just
her type. However, Nate is engaged to the daughter of the mayor and
strictly off-limits. Nate and Terri form an unlikely friendship while
he throws himself into life at the lake. As Nate starts to hear rumors
about Terri he’s confused. Knowing how smart, beautiful and strong she
is, he’s determined to discover the source of the gossip. Terri
doesn’t want to revisit the past, but Nate won’t stop until he
discovers the truth—even if the truth might be more than either of
them can handle. Set in the beloved fictional town of Summer Hill,
Virginia, Met Her Match examines the tensions between the wealthy
townspeople, the summer vacationers and the working-class people who
keep the town and resort running. Told with humor and heart, Met Her
Match is the perfect summer escape.
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My Not So Perfect Life
As The Giving Tree turns fifty, this timeless classic is available for
the first time ever in ebook format. This digital edition allows young
readers and lifelong fans to continue the legacy and love of a
household classic that will now reach an even wider audience. Never
before have Shel Silverstein's children's books appeared in a format
other than hardcover. Since it was first published fifty years ago,
Shel Silverstein's poignant picture book for readers of all ages has
offered a touching interpretation of the gift of giving and a serene
acceptance of another's capacity to love in return. Shel Silverstein's
incomparable career as a bestselling children's book author and
illustrator began with Lafcadio, the Lion Who Shot Back. He is also
the creator of picture books including A Giraffe and a Half, Who Wants
a Cheap Rhinoceros?, The Missing Piece, The Missing Piece Meets the
Big O, and the perennial favorite The Giving Tree, and of classic
poetry collections such as Where the Sidewalk Ends, A Light in the
Attic, Falling Up, Every Thing On It, Don't Bump the Glump!, and Runny
Babbit. And don't miss these other Shel Silverstein ebooks, Where the
Sidewalk Ends, and A Light in the Attic!
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I Am Still Me
A gargantuan, mind-altering comedy about the Pursuit of Happiness in
America Set in an addicts' halfway house and a tennis academy, and
featuring the most endearingly screwed-up family to come along in
recent fiction, Infinite Jest explores essential questions about what
entertainment is and why it has come to so dominate our lives; about
how our desire for entertainment affects our need to connect with
other people; and about what the pleasures we choose say about who we
are. Equal parts philosophical quest and screwball comedy, Infinite
Jest bends every rule of fiction without sacrificing for a moment its
own entertainment value. It is an exuberant, uniquely American
exploration of the passions that make us human - and one of those rare
books that renew the idea of what a novel can do. "The next step in
fictionEdgy, accurate, and darkly wittyThink Beckett, think Pynchon,
think Gaddis. Think." --Sven Birkerts, The Atlantic

Met Her Match
In Depression-era America, five extraordinary women embark on a
remarkable journey through the mountains of Kentucky and beyond. Based
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on a true story rooted in America's past, The Giver of Stars is a
richly rewarding novel of women's friendship, of true love, and of
what happens when people reach beyond their grasp.

Louisa
The sudden and powerful attraction between a teenage boy and a summer
guest at his parents' house on the Italian Riviera has a profund and
lasting influence that will mark them both for a lifetime, in a novel
of obsession, passion, fear, and desire. By the author of False
Papers. Reprint. 25,000 first printing.

The Giver of Stars
From New York Times bestselling and award-winning author Julie Berry
comes a brand new middle-grade fantasy adventure full of humor and
heart. Be careful what you wish for Maeve Merritt chafes at the rigid
rules at her London boarding school for "Upright Young Ladies." When
punishment forces her to sort through the trash, she finds a sardine
tin that houses a foul-tempered djinni with no intention of submitting
to a schoolgirl as his master. Soon an orphan boy from the charitable
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home next door, a mysterious tall man in ginger whiskers, a
disgruntled school worker, and a take-no-prisoners business tycoon are
in hot pursuit of Maeve and her magical discovery. It'll take all of
her quick thinking and sass to set matters right. Maeve Merritt is one
feisty heroine you won't soon forget. First published as an Audible
Original in 2018

Still Me
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Part love story, part workplace drama,
this sharply observed novel is a witty critique of the false judgments
we make in a social-media-obsessed world. New York Times bestselling
author Sophie Kinsella has written her most timely novel yet.
Everywhere Katie Brenner looks, someone else is living the life she
longs for, particularly her boss, Demeter Farlowe. Demeter is
brilliant and creative, lives with her perfect family in a posh
townhouse, and wears the coolest clothes. Katie’s life, meanwhile, is
a daily struggle—from her dismal rental to her oddball flatmates to
the tense office politics she’s trying to negotiate. No wonder Katie
takes refuge in not-quite-true Instagram posts, especially as she's
desperate to make her dad proud. Then, just as she’s finding her
feet—not to mention a possible new romance—the worst happens. Demeter
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fires Katie. Shattered but determined to stay positive, Katie retreats
to her family’s farm in Somerset to help them set up a vacation
business. London has never seemed so far away—until Demeter
unexpectedly turns up as a guest. Secrets are spilled and
relationships rejiggered, and as the stakes for Katie’s future get
higher, she must question her own assumptions about what makes for a
truly meaningful life. Sophie Kinsella is celebrated for her vibrant,
relatable characters and her great storytelling gifts. Now she returns
with all of the wit, warmth, and wisdom that are the hallmarks of her
bestsellers to spin this fresh, modern story about presenting the
perfect life when the reality is far from the truth. Praise for My Not
So Perfect Life “A sparkling, witty novel about social media and the
stories we tell ourselves.”—People (Book of the Week) “The soul of
this book concerns female friendship. . . . What ensues has a touch of
real wisdom [and] will satisfy Kinsella diehards as well as new
readers.”—The Washington Post “You’ll relate hard and root harder for
Londoner Katie, whose quarterlife crisis feels even worse thanks to
the Insta-perfect people all around her.”—Cosmopolitan “A joy to read
. . . Themes of friendship, love and living your true life rise to the
top.”—USA Today “[There are ] many laugh-out-loud hilarious moments in
this feel-good novel about social media and personal branding, and the
hectic realities behind our perfect online lives.”—Bustle “Pure
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escapist fun.”—PopSugar “Sophie Kinsella keeps her finger on the
cultural pulse, while leaving me giddy with laughter. I loved
it.”—Jojo Moyes “Katie is a winning heroine. . . . Kinsella creates
characters that are well-rounded, quirky, and a complete joy to
read.”—Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “Driven by Katie’s witty
observations and numerous missteps as she attempts to reconcile
various aspects of her identity, this novel is smartly satirical and
entertaining.”—Publishers Weekly “Another outstanding novel . . . a
perfect combination of fun, laughable moments rounded out with some
deep-seated family and relationship issues.”—Booklist

The Longest Holiday
USA Today's top 100 books to read while stuck at home social
distancing From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Giver
of Stars, discover the love story that captured over 20 million hearts
in Me Before You, After You, and Still Me. They had nothing in common
until love gave them everything to lose . . . Louisa Clark is an
ordinary girl living an exceedingly ordinary life—steady boyfriend,
close family—who has barely been farther afield than their tiny
village. She takes a badly needed job working for ex–Master of the
Universe Will Traynor, who is wheelchair bound after an accident. Will
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has always lived a huge life—big deals, extreme sports, worldwide
travel—and now he’s pretty sure he cannot live the way he is. Will is
acerbic, moody, bossy—but Lou refuses to treat him with kid gloves,
and soon his happiness means more to her than she expected. When she
learns that Will has shocking plans of his own, she sets out to show
him that life is still worth living. A Love Story for this generation
and perfect for fans of John Green’s The Fault in Our Stars, Me Before
You brings to life two people who couldn’t have less in common—a
heartbreakingly romantic novel that asks, What do you do when making
the person you love happy also means breaking your own heart?

Call Me by Your Name
TheSkimm’s Best of Skimm Reads NPR’s Guide to Great Reads The
Washington Post’s 50 Notable Works of Fiction of the Year Minnesota
Public Radio’s The Best Books to Give and Get: Fiction Picks of the
Year An uproarious novel ("Both heart-piercing and, crucially, very
funny." —Louise Erdrich, The New York Times) from the celebrated
author of Single, Carefree, Mellow about the challenges of a good
marriage, the delight and heartache of raising children, and the
irresistible temptation to wonder about the path not taken. When
Graham Cavanaugh divorced his first wife it was to marry his
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girlfriend, Audra, a woman as irrepressible as she is spontaneous and
fun. But, Graham learns, life with Audra can also be exhausting,
constantly interrupted by chatty phone calls, picky-eater houseguests,
and invitations to weddings of people he’s never met. Audra firmly
believes that through the sheer force of her personality she can
overcome the most socially challenging interactions, shepherding her
son through awkward playdates and origami club, and even deciding to
establish a friendship with Graham’s first wife, Elspeth. Graham isn't
sure he understands why Audra longs to be friends with the woman he
divorced. After all, former spouses are hard to categorize—are they
enemies, old flames, or just people you know really, really well? And
as Graham and Audra share dinners, holidays, and late glasses of wine
with his first wife he starts to wonder: How can anyone love two such
different women? Did I make the right choice? Is there a right choice?
A hilarious and rueful debut novel of love, marriage, infidelity, and
origami, Standard Deviation never deviates from the superb.

Machines Like Me
New from Ian McEwan, Booker Prize winner and international bestselling
author of Atonement and The Children Act Machines Like Me takes place
in an alternative 1980s London. Charlie, drifting through life and
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dodging full-time employment, is in love with Miranda, a bright
student who lives with a terrible secret. When Charlie comes into
money, he buys Adam, one of the first synthetic humans and—with
Miranda's help—he designs Adam's personality. The near-perfect human
that emerges is beautiful, strong, and clever. It isn't long before a
love triangle soon forms, and these three beings confront a profound
moral dilemma. In his subversive new novel, Ian McEwan asks whether a
machine can understand the human heart—or whether we are the ones who
lack understanding.

The Best of Me (Movie Tie-In Enhanced Ebook)
From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Giver of Stars, a
sweeping bestseller of love and loss, deftly weaving two journeys from
World War I France to present day London. Paris, World War I. Sophie
Lefèvre must keep her family safe while her adored husband, Édouard,
fights at the front. When their town falls to the Germans, Sophie is
forced to serve them every evening at her hotel. From the moment the
new Kommandant sets eyes on Sophie’s portrait—painted by her artist
husband—a dangerous obsession is born. Almost a century later in
London, Sophie’s portrait hangs in the home of Liv Halston, a wedding
gift from her young husband before his sudden death. After a chance
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encounter reveals the portrait’s true worth, a battle begins over its
troubled history and Liv’s world is turned upside all over again.

Never Let Me Go
From the Booker Prize-winning author of The Remains of the Day and
When We Were Orphans, comes an unforgettable edge-of-your-seat mystery
that is at once heartbreakingly tender and morally courageous about
what it means to be human. Hailsham seems like a pleasant English
boarding school, far from the influences of the city. Its students are
well tended and supported, trained in art and literature, and become
just the sort of people the world wants them to be. But, curiously,
they are taught nothing of the outside world and are allowed little
contact with it. Within the grounds of Hailsham, Kathy grows from
schoolgirl to young woman, but it’s only when she and her friends Ruth
and Tommy leave the safe grounds of the school (as they always knew
they would) that they realize the full truth of what Hailsham is.
Never Let Me Go breaks through the boundaries of the literary novel.
It is a gripping mystery, a beautiful love story, and also a scathing
critique of human arrogance and a moral examination of how we treat
the vulnerable and different in our society. In exploring the themes
of memory and the impact of the past, Ishiguro takes on the idea of a
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possible future to create his most moving and powerful book to date.

Say You Still Love Me
An intimate portrait of Louisa Catherine Adams, the wife of John
Quincy Adams, who witnessed firsthand the greatest transformations of
her time Born in London to an American father and a British mother on
the eve of the Revolutionary War, Louisa Catherine Johnson was raised
in circumstances very different from the New England upbringing of the
future president John Quincy Adams, whose life had been dedicated to
public service from the earliest age. And yet John Quincy fell in love
with her, almost despite himself. Their often tempestuous but deeply
close marriage lasted half a century. They lived in Prussia,
Massachusetts, Washington, Russia, and England, at royal courts, on
farms, in cities, and in the White House. Louisa saw more of Europe
and America than nearly any other woman of her time. But wherever she
lived, she was always pressing her nose against the glass, not quite
sure whether she was looking in or out. The other members of the Adams
family could take their identity for granted—they were Adamses; they
were Americans—but she had to invent her own. The story of Louisa
Catherine Adams is one of a woman who forged a sense of self. As the
country her husband led found its place in the world, she found a
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voice. That voice resonates still. In this deeply felt biography, the
talented journalist and historian Louisa Thomas finally gives Louisa
Catherine Adams's full extraordinary life its due. An intimate
portrait of a remarkable woman, a complicated marriage, and a pivotal
historical moment, Louisa Thomas's biography is a masterful work from
an elegant storyteller. From the Hardcover edition.

You Don't Love Me Yet
An early work from the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Giver of Stars, Jojo Moyes, the story of a young woman who opens an
eclectic shop and comes to terms with the secrets of her past. In the
sixties, Athene Forster was the most glamorous girl of her generation.
Nicknamed the Last Deb, she was also beautiful, spoiled, and out of
control. When she agreed to marry the gorgeous young heir Douglas
Fairley-Hulme, her parents breathed a sigh of relief. But within two
years, rumors had begun to circulate about Athene's affair with a
young salesman. Thirty-five years later, Suzanna Peacock is struggling
with her notorious mother's legacy. The only place Suzanna finds
comfort is in The Peacock Emporium, the beautiful coffee bar and shop
she opens that soon enchants her little town. There she makes perhaps
the first real friends of her life, including Alejandro, a male
Page 34/42

Read Book Online Still Me A Novel Me Before You Trilogy Book 3
midwife, escaping his own ghosts in Argentina. The specter of her
mother still haunts Suzanna. But only by confronting both her family
and her innermost self will she finally reckon with the past--and
discover that the key to her history, and her happiness, may have been
in front of her all along.

Wild Game
Bestselling author Jonathan Lethem delivers a hilarious novel about
love, art, and what it's like to be young in Los Angeles. Lucinda
Hoekke's daytime gig as a telephone operator at the Complaint Line—an
art gallery's high-minded installation piece—is about as exciting as
listening to dead air. Her real passion is playing bass in her forever
struggling, forever unnamed band. But recently a frequent caller, the
Complainer, as Lucinda dubs him, has captivated her with his
philosophical musings. When Lucinda's band begins to incorporate the
Complainer's catchy, existential phrases into their song lyrics, they
are suddenly on the cusp of their big break. There is only one
problem: the Complainer wants in. BONUS MATERIAL: This edition
includes an excerpt from Jonathan Lethem's Dissident Gardens.
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The Glitch
From the New York Times bestselling author of Me Before You and One
Plus One, in an earlier work available in the U.S. for the first time,
a post-WWII story of the war brides who crossed the seas by the
thousands to face their unknown futures 1946. World War II has ended
and all over the world, young women are beginning to fulfill the
promises made to the men they wed in wartime. In Sydney, Australia,
four women join 650 other war brides on an extraordinary voyage to
England—aboard HMS Victoria, which still carries not just arms and
aircraft but a thousand naval officers. Rules are strictly enforced,
from the aircraft carrier’s captain down to the lowliest young
deckhand. But the men and the brides will find their lives intertwined
despite the Navy’s ironclad sanctions. And for Frances Mackenzie, the
complicated young woman whose past comes back to haunt her far from
home, the journey will change her life in ways she never could have
predicted—forever.

Still with Me
Lisa Hodges needs to make a decision fast. Thanks to her dead
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husband’s gambling addiction, their savings is almost gone. In her
early fifties with a large, waterfront home on Nantucket to support,
Lisa hasn’t worked in over thirty years, has no in-demand skills and
is virtually unemployable. Her only options are to sell the house and
move off-island, or, she could use her cooking and entertaining skills
and turn her home into a bed and breakfast. She desperately needs it
to succeed because she has four grown children with problems of their
own and wants to stay close to them. her oldest daughter, Kate, has a
fabulous career in Boston--working as a writer for a popular fashion
magazine and engaged to a dangerously handsome, photographer, who none
of them have met. Kate's twin, local artist, Kristen, has been
reasonably content with her on-again off-again relationship with an
older, separated businessman. Her son, Chase, runs his own
construction business and is carefree, happily dating here and there
but nothing serious. Youngest daughter, Anna, is happily married to
her high school sweetheart, and they've been trying to have a baby.
But it hasn't happened yet, and Anna wonders if it's a sign that maybe
their marriage isn't as perfect as everyone thinks. Come visit
Nantucket and see how Lisa's new bed and breakfast has an impact on
almost everyone in her family. It's the first book in a new series
that will follow the Hodges family, friends, and visitors to
Nantucket's Beach Plum Cove Inn.
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Me Before You & After You
Perfect for fans of Becky Albertalli's Simon vs. the Homo Sapiens
Agenda and A. S. King's Still Life with Tornado, this story of
parallel time lines cleverly explores how our choices can change and
shape us--as well as the ways in which choices don't change the core
of our being at all. When Chris Schweitzer takes a hit of whippets and
passes out face first on the cement, his nose isn't the only thing
that changes forever. Instead of staying home with his friends for the
last summer after high school, he's shipped off to live with his
famous physicist but royal jerk of a father to prove he can "play by
the rules" before Dad will pay for college. Or . . . not. In an
alternate time line, Chris's parents remain blissfully ignorant about
the accident, and life at home goes back to normal--until it doesn't.
A new spark between his two best (straight) friends quickly turns
Chris into a (gay) third wheel, and even worse, the truth about the
whippets incident starts to unravel. As his summer explodes into a
million messy pieces, Chris wonders how else things might have gone.
Is it possible to be jealous of another version of yourself in an
alternate reality that doesn't even exist? With musings on fate,
religion, parallel universes, and the best way to eat a cinnamon roll,
Me Myself & Him examines how what we consider to be true is really
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just one part of the much (much) bigger picture. "Wildly
ingenious,altogether, the novel's a winner in this and any other
universe."-Booklist, Starred Review "Tebbetts creates entertaining
dual narratives[and] enjoyable Easter eggs."-Publishers Weekly "An
engaging story that examines love, relationships, and the different
paths one's life can take[perfect] for fans of Adam Silvera and Becky
Albertalli's What if It's Us, Bill Konigsberg's The Music of What
Happens, and Robyn Schneider's The Beginning of Everything."--SLJ

Infinite Jest
THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR ‘Don’t wait for the storm to pass;
learn to dance in the rain…’ If you feel like everything is falling
apart, sometimes the only thing to do is escape to the summer. Laura
has been married to the man of her dreams for seven months. But, she
now discovers, a week before the wedding Matthew made a terrible
mistake … Escaping the heartache and humiliation, Laura is whisked off
to Florida's Key West by her best friend Marty. A carefree holiday
full of cocktails and fun, surrounded by gorgeous, tanned men, is
exactly what the doctor ordered. Distraction comes in the form of sexy
Cuban scuba diver Leo. As the end of the holiday approaches, Laura
doesn't want to go home. Is it time to face the music? Or is there
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more to Key West than a holiday romance? THE ONE WE FELL IN LOVE WITH
was selected for the Zoella Book Club and Paige Toon's novels have
been published across the world. Praise for The Longest Holiday: ‘Will
bring a smile to the face of anyone who has been unlucky in love’
DAILY EXPRESS ‘Pure, sun-drenched escapism… the perfect summer holiday
read’ HEAT ‘My heart was actually racing… had me longing to pack my
bags and escape’ ONE MORE PAGE ‘Paige Toon is the word… Absolutely
pure enjoyment – I loved every page of it!’ I HEART CHICK LIT
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